National road accident statistics submitted by BAMAP (Belarus)

Currently, in the Republic of Belarus there are no road safety statistics kept specifically on accidents involving heavy commercial vehicles.
However, statistics available from the Association BAMAP show that the number of accidents caused by drivers of goods vehicles in 2012 decreased by 11.8% compared with 2011; the number of the victims decreased by 11.1%, and the amount of those injured decreased by 12.5%. 
It is worth noting that in 2012 the number of accidents caused by drivers of goods vehicles with trailers was reduced by 12.3% compared with 2011, however the number of fatalities increased by 10% and the number of those injured increased by 33.7%. The number of accidents caused by drivers of “MAZ” goods vehicles was reduced by 11.2%, with the number of fatalities down by 21.4%, but the number of those injured increased by 3.8%.
In spite of the increase in number of vehicles registered in the Republic of Belarus by almost 0.76%, the overall road safety situation within the Republic has improved.
In 2012, the accident number and the number of those injured in these accidents dropped by 12%, the number of those injured in such accidents decreased by 12.1%, and the quantity of fatalities fell by 13.4%.
The mass media were widely involved in carrying out educational and preventive work in order to improve public awareness.  This promotional campaign included 17,000 television reports, more than 11,000 publications and around 3.5 million promotional / gift products.
Over the year the number of accidents caused by drivers decreased by 11.7%, and of those caused by pedestrians - by 13.3%
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